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March 6, 2013

Special Fixed-Fee Service to Help Employers Respond to Right-to-Work Laws

With the passage of the new Right-to-Work laws in Michigan, employers throughout the state - whether unionized or not - 
are realizing that the impact of these laws on their operations are more complicated and nuanced than initially believed. 

For a fixed/flat fee, Butzel Long is offering Michigan both unionized and non-unionized employers a special service to:

•	 Assist employers by analyzing the RTW law’s impact on their particular operations; 

•	 Advise them with respect to some of the legal issues they will confront; and 

•	 Provide communication tools to best respond to their employees’ questions regarding the laws and their 
obligations.

Among the specific services available under this package, Butzel Long will:

•	 For all employers (whether non-unionized or unionized):

-- Review Collective Bargaining Agreements (CBAs) and personnel policies to determine how they may be 
implicated by the RTW law, and provide options for changing those terms, if needed;

•	 For unionized employers: 

-- Prepare a written explanation of the law to provide to employees; 

-- Review dues check-off authorization forms to determine possible limitations on the employees’ ability to 
rescind authorizations; 

-- Prepare a customized notice of rights to provide to employees who have executed dues check-off 
authorizations; 

-- Prepare a customized notice of rights to provide to employees for consideration before they execute dues 
check-off authorizations; and 

-- Provide advice as to options for changing dues check-off forms, if needed.

The flat fee and scope of service will depend on the need involved, such as whether the employer is unionized or non-
unionized and the number of union contracts at issue. For a more detailed explanation of this service, contact any of the 
attorneys of Butzel Long’s Labor & Employment Law Group, including:

Robert Boonin
734.213.3601
boonin@butzel.com

Gary Klotz
313.225.7049
klotz@butzel.com

Craig Schwartz
248.258.2507
schwartz@butzel.com
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Investment Management E-news
The above news is only intended to highlight some of the important issues. This e-mail has been prepared by Butzel Long for information only and is not 
legal advice. This information is not intended to create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a client-lawyer relationship. Readers should not act upon this 
information without seeking professional counsel. This electronic newsletter and the information it contains may be considered attorney advertising in 
some states.  If you feel you have received this information in error, or no longer wish to receive this service, please follow the instructions at the bottom 
of this message. 
 
Attorney Advertising Notice - The contents of this e-mail may contain attorney advertising under the laws of various states. Prior results do not guarantee 
a similar outcome. 

For previous e-news or to learn more about our law firm and its services, please visit our website at: www.butzel.com
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